COMMUNICATION C45
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

January 18, 2022

From: Helen Traicus

Sent: Saturday, January 15, 2022 2:32 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Fw: File Z.21.03619T-21V0007

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Vaughan, | would like to state that my husband and | are in opposition to the Zoning By-law
Amendment File Z.21.03619T-21V0007.

| know that our neighbour Robert Kennedy has stated his concerns and we are in complete agree with all the
points he has mentioned in his letter to Council. We feel there is no reason to reiterate those concerns but to
make you aware that we, along with the vast majority of our neighbours are of the same mind.

We hope that Vaughan Council will vote in the only logical manner and that is to oppose the above mentioned
zoning by-law.

Ted and Helen Traicus

-Hunterwood Chase

Maple, Ontario
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